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Letter of Intent:   
Future Sustainable Leisure in cabil municipalities reconsiled With healthy Ecosystems 
 
Åfjord kommune confirms their participation in the proposed project as partner «FUSE: Future 
Sustainable leisure in cabin municipalities reconciled with healthy Ecosystems». This project 
provides interdisciplinary knowledge and new cross-sectoral solutions for a sustainable future 
for cabin communities, with emphasis on a healthy ecosystem approach explored through 
opportunities for cultural change, architectural and business model solutions.  
 
The project is of interest to Åfjord municipality on cabin building of the future in the context of 
tourism. Åfjord Municipality has unanimously adopted a master plan for tourism where the 
principles for sustainable future buildings (including areas) are contained.  
 
Åfjord Kommune will support projects by providing access to local stakeholders who are 
important in developing new concepts for sustainable leisure, which is an area under pressure. 
We will provide additional knowledge to the project based on our own expertise in investigating 
these areas, as well as participate in relevant meetings and workshops. We will also provide 
space for research to sit during long period of data collection. 
 

 

Kind regards 

 

Per O. Johansen  
Rådmann  
      
  


